
In regards of House Health Care bill HB 4135 
 
Do not push this through for your sake and the sake of the people that will be harmed. Government 
shall not harm it's people. 
 
This is not moving forward, take time to really think  this trough, this isn't a good thing you would be 
doing. It not some thing humans do to one another, this is not the solution. Don't put money above 
everything else.  
 
This is something so horrific it will stay with you until your last day, hour, minute of your life.  
 
Human life is most precious and must be guarded at all cost.  
 
I have a story to tell you that is related that I have only hold a hand full of the closest people. I would like 
to tell it to you. It will leave you speechless, I promise.   I would be willing to tell you this true story 
because of seriousness of this bill and it's 2nd time trying to pass.  
 
I know there is not a lot of time so I will make my self available anytime and any place to communicate 
with you.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joe LaVelle 
Gresham, Oregon 
503-766-2552 
 
P.s 
From my cell phone so please forgive me if it not perfect. 
 


